
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/25/2012 1:00:39 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Marzia Zafar (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Diversity En Banc

Thanks so much Brian. Marzia, here is Anna Sauceda’s contact information:

Anna M. Sauceda

President

8531 Weilsford Place, Sutie E

Santa Fe Springs, CA. 90670

562-464-0880 Office : 562-464-0884 fax

562-556-6487 cell

Contracting with Integrity, Commitment & Loyalty

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tuesday. September 25, 2012 3:54 PM 
-|-o: | Redacted [

SB GT&S 0195814

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov


Cc: Marzia Zafar
Subject: Re: Diversity En Banc

Yes. Send Marzia a note with your friends name.

Thx. Let me know how the meeting goes.

Brian K. Cherry

PG&E Company

VP, Regulatory Relations

77 Beale Street

San Francisco, CA. 94105

(415) 973-4977

RedactedOn Sep 25, 2012, at 12:40 PM, • wrote:

Hi Brian,

Are you attending the Diversity En Banc at the USC campus? I have a friend who is a 
businesswoman and is tied into the low income weatherization program who would like 
to attend. I understand one must be placed on the list to attend. Any chance you can 
help facilitate that?

P.S.—I’m meeting with Tomas this Friday here in DC.

Redact
ed
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